UPU proposal (Source: G. Kalicki, Grzegorz.KALICKI@upu.int)
UPU would like to add a new sub-paragraph 6 b.bis to the existing text which reads as follows (in bold):

"Building ICT capacities to improve access to and use of physical information and communication networks and services"

The idea of this proposal emanates from a series of references already existing in the Declaration of Principles and Plan of Action of the Geneva phase of the WSIS.
This proposal covers the legitimate interests of the whole postal and no postal sector involved in the dissemination of physical information.

I would appreciate it if you could add this text as an official UPU proposal to be considered by the next PrepCom-3, in September 2005.

 

